
To whom it may concern... I am a resident out in Albany. I am not affiliated with any particular organization, however as a concerned 
Oregonian who realizes the very thing that makes this beautiful state will be impacted negatively if we were to move forward with the 
Amendment to HB2674. Oregon is known for and thrives on its agricultural and logging businesses. Not to mention the impact it will 
have on fish and wildlife prevention/fighting. It was less than a year ago, that this state almost burnt to the ground due to wildfires. 
Just imagine what would happen if we go through with the amendment. Now I don’t know about you, but I personally would like to 
keep this state in tact, which is why I highly encourage against moving forward with the amendment. 


